Friday 25th November 2022
Dear All,
What’s been going on?
It was lovely to see so many of you visiting school and speaking to your child’s class teacher.  If you were unable to attend, please contact us to see if we can arrange a more convenient time. 
The children have continued to practice their Christmas plays and singing rings out throughout the school. It is all getting very exciting. 
Support
Last week you received a letter regarding the cost of living crises and how we would like to help some families at this time of year. As I said on the letter don’t be shy, if we can help you, we will. 
Assemblies
This week my assembly focused on random acts of kindness.  We discussed how even the smallest gesture can have a huge impact on someone and that a smile can certainly make a person’s day brighter. 
Christmas  
Next Friday, December 2nd is our Christmas Fair.
We still need
· Loose change for our money tree.
The Bottle Challenge is over – BUT who has won?
We have received an amazing 349 bottles and the class who has collected the most is Year 5 with 82. Their treat will follow 
Coming home today with your child
Adults Christmas Raffle
Today your child has a book of raffle tickets. Each ticket costs £1 and there are some amazing prizes to be won.  If you can buy some tickets please do, as all the money raised goes towards the children of our school. 

Children’s Performance
The children also have letters regarding seats for their Christmas performances.  
Best wishes
Christine Keen
[bookmark: _GoBack]Headteacher
